
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 10/8/2013 9:02:55 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Livermore

Hi Sid

The PPD staff - all 10 of us - would like to possibly take a tour of PG&E’s Livermore 
facility. Is that possibility? If yes, we’d like to do it sometime during the first week of 
November. If not, no worries. We just wanted to take a tour of the facility.

Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission | zaf@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-1997
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